
Lunch and Learn with Rabbi Lazowski 

Studying the Book of Hosea, a weekly series 

with Rabbi Lazowski 

Tuesdays November 3 to December 1  

12:00 noon 

At the offices of Laz Parking, 15 Lewis Street on the           

5th floor (Free lunch. Parking in the Trumbull on the Park 

garage will be validated. The entrance is at about 88 Trumbull St. near Salute 

Restaurant and is right down the block from the Laz office.) 

Coffee and Lunch will be served. 

Please RSVP to Kate Goldman as soon as possible so we can have the proper 

amount of food. 

kate@emanuelsynagogue.org or 408-425-0166 

Don’t miss this wonderful learning opportunity!   

Dr. Philip Lazowski, Rabbi, was born in 1930 near Vilna in Bielice, Poland (now Belarus). 

He arrived in Brooklyn, New York in 1947 after surviving the Holocaust by hiding for almost 

3 years in the White Russian woods. He was ordained as Rabbi by the Academy of Higher 

Jewish Learning in 1962 and awarded his Doctorate of Jewish Literature from Jewish 

Teachers Seminary and People’s University in 1970. He was awarded his Doctorate by the 

Jewish Theological Seminary in 1985. Rabbi Lazowski has authored and published six 

books and is married to Ruth (Rabinowitz) Lazowski, and they reside in Bloomfield, 

Connecticut. They are blessed with three sons, Barry, Alan and David; their wives Cynthia, 

Marcia and Dana and their seven grandchildren. 
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